Is Work-Based Learning for you?
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[bookmark: _Hlk96943982]Work-Based Learning (WBL) is a school-based program that allows students to earn school credit for their part-time job. Students can leave school early and report to work.  This is NOT an early release program.
What you will want to know:
· You must apply to be in WBL.  Applications are due by March 18, 2022.

· Students must have a job by the first day of school.

· Most students in WBL have a part-time job that is related to their CTAE pathway AND career goal.

· You must be on track to graduate.

· Your attendance and discipline record will be considered for acceptance into the program.

· The number of periods you are released from school depends on what courses you need to meet your graduation requirements.

· If you are accepted into WBL, you will be expected to attend regular meetings, complete assignments and meet all other requirements for WBL. Your grade will be based on your commitment to WBL and how you meet the course requirements.
[bookmark: _Hlk96944177][bookmark: _GoBack]See Ms. Shepard in room 422 if you have questions or
Scan the QR-Code below or go to my webpage on the McDonough High website for an application!
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